Dear ENGL301 Classmates,

I am writing in consideration to your Writing Teams application as posted on the ENGL 301 Technical Writing course webpage. I am a third-year computer science student at the University of British Columbia. Previously, I graduated from the Faculty of Pharmaceutical Sciences with a Doctor of Pharmacy degree. I am also a business professional currently working part-time in the healthcare technology field. I would like to highlight some of my experiences for your kind consideration in relation to your posting.

Over the past two years, I have held the role of business development in a company that I started with one of my previous classmates. During this appointment, I have had various relevant communication interactions in a formal business setting, including drafting proposals, making presentations, and writing company memos. As part of the company’s sales operations, we had to develop pitch decks and present them to our clients. Over the course of my duration at the company, I believe that I have gained a very valuable experience learning and exploring the intricacies of the English language, especially in a business environment. 

To further highlight my writing experience, I also have immense experience writing research papers and presentations in my previous degree. In addition to writing, I also have experience in analyzing research papers and summarizing key points in a succinct manner. A notable example is writing summaries of clinical trial results by analyzing research papers. In addition to my aforementioned experience, I also write personal blog posts on healthcare, technology, and pharmacy. In particular, I like to explore areas related to healthcare technology and computer science.

I am a hardworking individual with a passion for learning and growth. I am looking forward to potentially joining your writing team and working together to learn and grow in this course. If you would like to further discuss my application, please send me an email at: chahal.amol@alumni.ubc.ca.

Thank you for your kind consideration,

Amol Chahal

